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July 9, 2019

Nancy J. Williams, LCSW-R, Commissioner
Broome County Department of Social Services
36-42 Main Street

Binghamton, NY 13905

Dear Commissioner Williams:

This letter is in response to your request to amend Broome County’s 2018 — 2023 Child and Family
Services Plan (CFSP) as well as the 2019 Annual Plan Update (APU). Broome County has proposed
to amend Appendix T of the 2018 — 2023 CFSP to indicate that the district paid a 15% differential
payment to providers providing care during non-traditional hours. Broome County has also proposed
to amend Appendix T of the 2019 APU to indicate that the district paid a 15% differential for non-
traditional hours through May 31, 2019. Effective June 1, 2019, Broome County began paying a 10%
differential payment to providers providing care during non-traditional hours.

Your request has been approved and is effective July 9, 2019. If you have any questions about this
approval or the child care section found in your district's CFSP, please contact Maryellen DeCicco at
(518) 408-3395 or via email at Maryellen.DeCicco@ocfs.ny.gov .

Sincerely,
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Janice M. Molnar
Deputy Commissioner
Division of Child Care Services
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